
Walpole Cemetery Trustees Meeting Minutes 

May 10, 2024 

 

Present: Dale Woodward, Chair, Linda Edkins and John Sheldon 

 

 The Trustees met in the New Cemetery to discuss this years projects.  

The first item was the proposal from Fuzzy Brother LLC to build a new road in the 
New Cemetery to access a new area for Natural Burials. The motion was 
forwarded and all approved. After the road is complete, Dale will contact Keene 
Monument to install corner markers for the first 40 lots. Dale suggested we have 
granite markers made to mark each section of the New Cemetery. All agreed it 
would be worth getting a pricing. Dale will follow up. 

John received a proposal from Russel Tree Service in regards to the large locust 
trees in the Drewsville Cemetery. One of the group of three in the center of the 
cemetery is splitting in three. It was decided to have the tree taken down rather 
than cabled. The other trees near it will be trimmed as needed. 

Dale was alerted to a stone that may be out of place in section A. The Trustees all 
surveyed the area and then checked the map. Although the stone appeared to be 
a head stone, it was located where a foot stone would normally be placed. No 
action needs to be taken at this time. 

 

  

Respectfully Submitted,  

John Sheldon, Clerk 


